
    

    
 

 

CONTACT 

Mr. Brian Cunningham 
1910 South 6th Street 
Burlington, KS 66839 
620-364-8807 

 

 

1/28/2020 

To whom it may concern, 
KSNP 97.7 FM The Dawg has had fewer than five full-time 
employees during the 2019 EEO reporting period and is not 
required to file FCC EEO documents at this time. 
 
 
Brian Cunningham 
My Town Media Operations Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


